
 
On Friday, 7 June 2024 at 10:30:47 BST, Jonathan Hazelwood <jhazelwood346@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
 
Hi Richard, 
 
I’m sorry to say that none of the cuttings that I took survived. 
 
Jonathan  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
---------------------------------------------- 
 
On 5 Jun 2024, at 09:54, richardfball@aol.com wrote: 
 
 
Hi Jonathan, 
 
It is now a couple of years since we felled the notorious yew tree in the churchyard. Before it 
disappeared, I believe you took some cuttings, to plant in various places. 
 
I need to report to the diocesan authorities in Worcester - can you let me know if any of the cuttings 
succeeded in rooting, and where they are now? 
 
Best wishes - RichardB 
 


